
TECH TEAM NEWSLETTER:
SEPTEMBER 2023

Announcements:

Agenda

Key takeaway:  The world of

IT Youth Apprenticeships is

moving quickly, and you’ll

want to get involved sooner

rather than later!

September monthly drop

in meeting recap:

Monthly drop-in
meeting
3-4pm

Sept. 
30th

View  the recording here.

Oct.
10th 

Deadline for funding
allocations to be spent

Testimonials:
NCBCE is celebrating is 40th anniversary

this year, and we would love to include

some quotes about the impact of the Tech

Team. 

Please contact Brianna Green

(brianna.green@nc.gov) with

submissions

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oly-Jkb6yvh_ujUQDwTVFGl7PSrpw4UfeaWtO-57NSk/edit?usp=sharing
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oly-Jkb6yvh_ujUQDwTVFGl7PSrpw4UfeaWtO-57NSk/edit?usp=sharing
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https://vimeo.com/863750583/13018a381a?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/863750583/13018a381a?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/863750583/13018a381a?share=copy

